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About this property
 

Residentialland for sale in Hatxayfong district,
Vientiane capital
Real Estate in Lao offers a large plot of land in a
quiet and picturesque area. The area is very perfect
placing its popularity due to the proximity to the
river, it also provides picturesque surroundings,
fresh air and numerous opportunities for leisure,
entertainment and business. The plot’s area is 4.275
sq.m. Currently, the plot is flat and it is overgrown
with grasses and trees which could be easily
organized. The plot is a good investment property,
which is expected to increase its price with the time.
The water and electricity communications are on the
border to the property. The road to the property is
dirt one, but is accessible all the year round. Public
transport is available as well with a bus stop nearby.
In addition, for your comfort, leisure time and
entertainment there are some amenities available
nearby and you can take advantage of the good
conditions for living including market, restaurant,
shop, hotel and etc. Should you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact the responsible
staff.
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